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CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

On Friday 10th December we will be supporting the Save the Children charity and asking everybody to 

wear a Christmas jumper and donate £1.  This is something that the children really enjoy and it’s for a 

good cause.  We look forward to seeing everyone looking really festive next week. 

 

 CHRISTMAS CONCERTS AND PARTIES 

We are currently thinking of different ways of sharing Christmas with parents this year and will be 

sharing these with you once they have been finalised next week. 

We will also be able to share details of dates of Christmas parties. 

                           
 

  

 

COVID 

As you will be well aware the government is growing increasingly concerned about the new variant.  

Updated guidance has been issued by the Department for Education, which mainly impacts on 

secondary schools but there are a few things that primary schools can also do. 

Can we remind you of things that you as parents can do to help in and around school:- 

 Please stick to only one parent to drop off/collect. 

 Please remain socially distanced from other parents. 

 Please remain socially distanced from staff when picking up/dropping off your children. 

 Please wear a mask if coming in to the school office or if attending a meeting. 

Hopefully these small actions will help keep our school community a little safer. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Please remember that it is really important that 

your child attends school every day.  If for any 

reason your child can’t attend please phone the 

office to let us know. 

Thankyou for your support. 

HOLIDAYS 

Remember we break up for the holidays on 

Tuesday 21st December at the usual time.  

Before and Afterschool Club will be open as 

usual. 

School will re-open on Tuesday 4th January 


